
 

 
 

 

TO: Members of the Waste Management Steering Committee  
 
FROM: W.H. Jackson, Director of Utility Services 
 
MEETING DATE: November 14, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Report WMC11-008 
 Bensfort Landfill Site – Quarterly Financial Statement 
 

PURPOSE 

A report to provide an updated financial statement on the Bensfort Landfill site. 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Waste Management Committee endorse the recommendation as outlined in 
Report WMC11-008 dated November 14, 2011, of the Director of Utility Services as 
follows: 
 
That Report WMC11-008 presenting Committee with the Bensfort Landfill Site Quarterly 
Financial Statement be received for information. 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications as a result of this report. 
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BACKGROUND 

The Waste Manafgement Committee at its meeting of September 19, 2011 requested:  
 

That a financial statement be provided to the Committee on a quarterly basis. 
 
The Quarterly statement as of September 30, 2011 is attached to this report.   
 
 

Submitted by, 
 
 
 
W. H. Jackson, P. Eng. 
Director, Utility Services 
 
 
Contact Name: 
W. H. Jackson, P. Eng. 
Directgor, Utiltiy Services 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1894 
Fax: 705- 876-4621 
E-Mail wjackson@peterborough.ca  
 
 
Attachments:   
County/City Waste Management Facility Actuals as of September 30, 2011 
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